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              March 25, 2019 

Ms Railya Bakhitova 
Bashkir State University 
32, Validy Street 
450076, Ufa, Russia       
                             

Membership number: 19167 

Dear Ms Bakhitova, 

We are pleased to welcome you as an Elected Member of the ISI. Your interest and support  

in the ISI is important to us and we are pleased that you have joined the distinguished group 

of elected members of the ISI. Congratulations on your election!  

Please visit the ISI website at www.isi-web.org where you get information about the ISI and 

its Associations, their organisational structures, our wide scope of our activities and the latest 

news events that might be of interest to you.  

Elected membership in the ISI entitles you to join one ISI Association of your choice without 

any additional fee, with the exception of IASC and the Bernoulli Society as it is compulsory to 

subscribe to their journals. If you are not yet a member of an ISI Association you may choose 

one. If you are already a member of an ISI Association/s, you will receive an appropriate 

reduction on the total membership fee. As a member of the ISI, you can also subscribe to the 

various ISI/Associations publications at discounted rates.  

One of the main benefits of ISI membership is the extensive network of statisticians, covering 

all areas of statistical sciences from around the globe. You get to meet these members when 

you participate in the ISI World Statistics Congresses (WSC) as well as in many other 

exciting conferences and meetings. The ISI is also actively seeking members to become 

involved in statistical capacity building activities in developing regions. Please feel free to 

contact us to discuss any of these other aspects of the ISI.  

Finally, can you please send a digital photograph to Mrs. Olivia van Dijck-Timbol (o.vandijck-
timbol@cbs.nl) for our collection of pictures of ISI members. You should also inform her if 
you would prefer not to have your name shown on the ISI website. The ISI will no longer 
publish contact details on its website.  
 
We look forward to working with you. Welcome to the ISI. 

Yours sincerely, 

                      

Helen MacGillivray       Ada van Krimpen  

ISI President                     ISI Director 

Helen MacGillivray | ISI President 
P.O. Box 24070 | 2490 AB The Hague | The Netherlands 

h.macgillivray@qut.edu.au | www.isi-web.org 
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